

March 17, 2021

Via Email: scott@mcmillanlaw.us

Scott A. McMillan The McMillan Law Firm 4670 Nebo Drive, Suite 200 La Mesa, CA 91941-5230

Re: Public Records Act Request - General Election, November 3, 2020

Dear Mr. McMillan:

We are in receipt of your check No. 10853 in the sum of \$60.20 for copying costs.

Please find enclosed all records that are responsive to your request. This completes the County's response to your records request, and we will consider this matter closed.

Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Crystal M. Pizano

Deputy County Counsel

CMP/sra

Enclosures

J:\wdocs\01247\013\DRF\00862398.DOCX

